Narrabeen North Public School - For Kindergarten 2017

Kindergarten 2017

Kookaburra Educational Resources will be supplying our Student Packs for the 2017 School
Year. You will find that their prices are extremely competitive, with most stationery items
being under the recommended retail price. Remember when ordering, you are ordering for
the year your child will be in, in 2017.

The preferred option is ONLINE before the cut-off date of Friday, 14 Janaury, 2017

This is a prepaid system via a secure site.

NOTE: If you have more than one child you will need to add a student pack for each
additional child ensuring you fill in their name/names where required. Payment may be paid
in one transaction.

Ensure you have paid prior to 14 January, 2017 in order for your child's pack to be available
at the commencement of the school year.

Go to:

www.kookaburra.com.au Username: NARRAQ20  Password: studentpack (lowercase)
Follow the instructions and you will be given 3 options for payment: Credit Card, bpay or

direct deposit.

Select Student Packs.

Select your child’s 2017 year level.

Add the pack quantity in the “Quantity box".

When you are satisfied with your selection, click on “Add selected items to cart”.

If you have another child to shop for, select their 2017 year level from the ‘Student Packs’ drop

down and add items to your cart.

6. When you've finished shopping for your child/ren, click on the cart icon in the header to go to the
cart and complete your order.

7. Once you are satisfied with your order, click on “Continue To Checkout” at the bottom of this page.
Delivery Method is direct to the school.

8. Enter your email address to receive a receipt.

9. Complete your child's details under “Student Information”. If you added more than one child's
pack, complete their names and year levels as indicated.

10. Add your contact phone number.

11. Click on “Continue To Payment”.

12. Sefect your payment method.

13. Click on “Process Payment”.

14. Your order has now been placed with Kookaburra. If you have any queries, please contact
Kookaburra Education Resources office on 1300 766 997.
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If you are not able to pay via the website please contact the school office on 9913 7928 before 16/12/16
who will be able to assist with an alternative payment methed.




